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Memorandum – Signage Placement 
9.25.2023 

 

REV 6.1.2020 

All signage that is not the property of the City of Richmond’s Office of Elections is subject to 

removal without notification.  Political signage for active candidates or organizations that appear 

on the approved ballot in any given election are permitted as a courtesy by the Office of Elections 

in order to promote freedom of speech and inclusion. 

Our facility and its grounds are on privately owned property.  The grounds are boarded by private 

and state maintained land.  No signage is permitted in or on these areas, in the grass or 

undesignated places.  Attached is a map showing approved locations for temporary signage 

placement in mulched areas within our boundaries.   

All signage is expected to be removed upon the close of the given election of which these 

materials are placed or fines will be assessed to each owner for each sign left on the property.  

 

NO SIGNAGE IS 

PERMITTED ON FENCES, 

GRASS OR 

UNDESIGNATED AREAS. 


